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January 14, 2021 

Santa Barbara County 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
105 E. Anapamu Street, Room 407 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
 
To the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors: 
 

The Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors appoints directors to the Board of Directors of the 

Cachuma Resource Conservation District (Cachuma RCD) every two years under Public Resources Code 

section 9314.  There are nine directors of the Cachuma RCD.  They hold staggered terms of four 

years.  There are four seats on the Cachuma RCD with terms expiring on November 30, 2020 (Gary 

Cavaletto, James Stollberg and two vacant seats).   

 

 This letter is to request that you post notice of the upcoming vacancies as required by Public Resources 

Code section 9314(b)(1).  This letter is also to request that you send notice of the impending 

appointments to the Boards of Supervisors for the Counties of San Luis Obispo and Kern, parts of which 

are contained within the Cachuma RCD, to ensure consultation with those Boards of Supervisors per 

Public Resources Code section 9314(b)(1).  Please note that under Public Resources Code section 

9314(b)(4) the Board of Supervisors may make appointments for up to sixty days after the expiration of 

the terms, following which the Cachuma RCD board of directors may make the appointments. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anna Olsen 
Executive Director 
Cachuma Resource Conservation District  
 


